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NOTES AND NEWS 

STUDENT MEMBERSHIP AWARDS FOR 1952 SELECTED BY THE 

A. O. U. COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 

John Dietrich Battenberg, Carleton College, Northfield, Minnesota 
Laurie Binford, New Trier Township High School, Winnetka, Illinois 
Darl Eugene Bowers, University of California, Berkeley 
Robert Irvin Bowman, University of California, Berkeley 
Marjorie Ann Briggs, University of Florida, Gainesville 
Joseph Carl Daniel, University of Colorado, Boulder 
Stuart P. Davey, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor 
Gerald Irving Day, University of Arizona, Tucson 
Walter N. Gnann, Clemson College, Clemson, South Carolina 
Donald Charles Goodman, University of Illinois, Urbana 
(Mr.) Marion Lee Hundley, West Virginia University, Morgantown 
Richard Allen Hunt, University of Wisconsin, Madison 
Ned Keith Johnson, University of Nevada, Reno 
Tom Kemper, Northwestern University, Evanston, Illinois 
Merlin L. Killpack, Brigham Young University, Provo, Utah 
Cecil Eugene Knoder, Ohio State University, Columbus 
Richard W. MaCGraber, Northwestern University, Evanston, Illinois 
Christopher Moore Packard, Bowdoin College, Brunswick, Maine 
Thomas Matten Rycraft, San Jose State College, San Jose, California 
John Breaks Scroggin, Texas A. and M. College, College Station 
Robert L. Stephenson, University of Michigan, Ann Arbor 
James M. Walters, University of California at Los Angeles 
Franklin Elling Willis, University of Minnesota, Minneapolis 

ANNUAL STATED MEETING 

The Seventieth Stated Meeting of the American Ornithologists' Union will be 
held at Baton Rouge, Louisiana, from October 20 through October 24. George H. 
Lowery, Jr. is Chairman of the Local Committee on Arrangements. 

ZOOLOGICAL RECORD 

The Aves section of Volume 86 (covering 1949) of the 'Zoological Record' has been 
issued recently, and may be ordered through the Treasurer, Dr. R. A. Moser, R. R. I, 
Omaha 4, Nebraska. The cost of this new section is $1.10. To avoid errors in 
mailing, names and addresses should be printed clearly or typed. 

Because of the equality of the Canadian and United States dollars, all Canadian 
remittances should be sent directly to the Treasurer, Dr. R. A. Moser. 

'SYSTEMATIC ZOOLOGY' 

This new journal initiated by the Society of Systematic Zoology, will appear 
quarterly. Correspondence should be sent to Dr. R. E. Blackwelder, Rm. 429, 
United States National Museum, Washington 25, D.C. 


